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Directive # 2 

“May Mary Most Holy, who bore her son Jesus in the flesh and joined herself to His sacrifice, help us to always 
bear witness to our faith in our real lives.”  Pope Francis 

This year has been a challenge to get our parish councils meeting and discussing the possibility of writing a 
resolution concerning an issue we feel passionate about, but it can be done.  Some councils have been meeting via 
zoom and others are meeting outside when the weather permits. 

If you are planning on submitting a resolution, please remember that the topic must be submitted to me by 
October 1st with the completed resolution submitted by October 15th.  Remember I am here to help you along the 
way.  We will learn together. 

National has a list of active national resolutions and Provincial has a list of provincial resolutions.  These are helpful 
so that you are not doing work that has already been done.  This investigation of past resolutions is a great place 
to start. 

Remember, there is no better time than now to get going! 

Yours in Christ, 

Wilhelmina (Willi) Kole 


